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	BURGLARY

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a burglary that occurred on Tuesday, March 9th, 2010 at approximately 4:00 A.M.  The burglary took place at Betty’s Soul Food Restaurant located at 601 Northwest 22nd Road.
On this date, an unknown black male suspect entered the restaurant by smashing the front door.  Upon making entrance into the restaurant, the suspect attempted to steal multiple televisions and attempted to open the cash register.  The suspect was able to take two LCD flat screen televisions from the business.

The incident was captured on video and it is available at the police department.  The culprit has been described as a B/M, 25-30 years of age, approximately 6’0”, and 200 pounds.  He was last seen wearing a black shirt, blue jeans, and an orange beanie hat.  The suspect also had a beard.

Anyone with information regarding this burglary is encouraged to contact Detective Andreas Mueller at 954-828-5577 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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